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Parent View 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

At Wrockwardine Wood CE Junior School we value the view of all stakeholders including children, parents, 
staff, Governors and the wider community. Over the past two terms, we have been collating the views and 
voice of our pupils and this has enabled us to further develop our curriculum provision, behaviour man-
agement policies and practices within school.  

We frequently receive feedback from parents on a one to one basis but we would now like to signpost you 
to Parent View where you can share your opinions about the school. This online survey will enable us to 
collate the views of parents and use the feedback to continue to further develop our school.  

This is only a short survey and should only take a few minutes. The survey for our school can be found by 
accessing this link: 

 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login?destination=give-your-views 

 

You will need to register using your email address and then search for our school. There are a few short 
questions to answer about our school. 

We look forward to reading your responses and using these constructively in our future school develop-
ments. 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

 

 

T Cartwright 

Headteacher 
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